
APRIL 27, 1956 VOL. XXIII, NO. 34 IYAR 16, 5716

REMEMBER THE BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE

We want to remind our readers

again of the Book of Remembrance
which is now in the process of prep¬
aration. Last week the Synagogue Of¬
fice mailed to our members and
friends a printed card to be returned
with the names of those who are to

be included in the Book. A large re¬

sponse has already been received.
However we would like to inform
those who have not yet responded
that no name is included in the Book
of Remembrance on the strength of a

previous listing. We must have your
authorization before we proceed.

Every year there are always a few
who neglect to tell us their wishes in
this matter and then are disappointed
to find no listing for their dear ones.

Do not be among these few. Fill in
the form which has been provided and
return it to the office today.

In the memorial service there is a

passage in which one pledges an off¬
ering to charity in memory of the de¬
ceased whom he memorializes. In or¬

der that such pronouncement may not
be in vain, we give our congregants
an opportunity to send in their offer¬
ings once a year at Shevuoth time to
cover the four occasions of the year
when Yizkor is recited. The names of
those in whose memory the offerings
are made appear in this booklet.

The Book of Remembrance, there¬
fore, provides an opportunity for our

worshippers to fulfill the solemn
pledge made at Yizkor time with rev-
erance and dignity.

In keeping with the spirit of the
occasion the offerings themselves are
kept at the purely nominal level of no
less than five dollars nor more than
ten dollars for each listing. Thus the
offerings represent purely a token of
respect and love for the departed.
May 4th has been set as the dead¬

line for the Book of Remembrance.
We must adhere to this deadline if
we want the Book ready for the holi¬
day of Shevuoth. We urge all those
who have not sent in their authoriza¬
tion to attend to it immediately.

SEE NEXT WEEK'S BULLETIN

This issue of the Bulletin went to

press too early in the week to include
a report of the 84th Annual Member¬
ship Meeting which was held this past
Thursday evening. A full account of
the proceedings of this milestone in
Kehilath Jeshurun history will be given
in next week's issue.

PLEDGES TO YESHIVA UNIVERSITY

All those who made pledges to
Yeshiva University at last week's spe¬
cial Testimonial Sabbath are urged to
send in their contributions to the Syn¬
agogue Office as soon as possible.
Those who would like to participate in
this appeal and who were unable to
attend the special service are also
urged to send their contributions in
to us.
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SISTERHOOD ANNUAL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR MAY 7th
Our Sisterhood will draw a very suc¬

cessful season to a close with its An¬
nual Meeting which will be held on
Monday afternoon, May 7th, at 12:30
P.M." in the Social Hall. These Annual
Meetings have established for them¬
selves the reputation of being lovely
and enjoyable.

High on the agenda will be the in¬
duction of new members who joined
the ranks of the Sisterhood during this
past year. Those who will be honored
at this meeting are: Mrs. Frances
Bayer, Mrs.Elias M. Black, Mrs. Martin
De Graaff, Mrs. Solomon E. Green,
Mrs. Morris Morgenstern, Mrs. George
Postel, Mrs. Israel D. Rosenberg, Mrs.
Sarah Rosentover and Mrs. Albert
Wald. In addition there will be the
election of officers for the coming year.

By all standards, this Sisterhood
year has been socially, culturally and
financially successful. All this will be
manifested in the report of the year's
activities that will be given by our
President, Mrs. Hyman Abrams. All in
all the meeting promises to be a fes¬
tive affair with a sumptuous luncheon
being served.

Grand Time on U.N. Tour —

This past Monday morning the Sis¬
terhood went on its scheduled tour of
the United Nations. This tour included
sitting in on a meeting of the General
Assembly, lunch and a tour of the
United Nations building. The mem¬
bers who went on this trip were very
impressed with it.

Because of the threatening weather-
some of those who made reservations
did not attend. Those who stayed
away missed out on a grand time.

Our thanks go to Mrs. Samuel Gross,
who was in charge of this project for
the efficient way she handled all of
the arrangements.

In its constant search for new and
exciting program ideas the Sisterhood
has decided each year to hold several
activities outside of the building. This
trip is part of this program policy.

HOSTS AT THE SABBATH KIDDUSH

This Saturday morning our esteemed
members, Mr. and Mrs. Richard Kolb,
will be the hosts at Kiddush on the
occasion of their moving into their new
home.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY

Birthdays —

Happy returns of the day to Harry
Abramson, Jacob Baruch, Mrs. B. War¬
ren Brown, Lafay Dribben, Mrs. Sidney
Flatow, Mrs. Abraham L Marcus ana
Simon Vogel.

Anniversary —

Warmest greetings to Mr. and Mrs.
Oscar Perlberger.

Parting is not Sorrow if it's
"GOODBYE AGAIN"

The Sisterhood Theatre Party Play

Monday evening, May 14th
For tickets contact Mrs. Hollander, RE. 7-8881

or the Synagogue Office —SA. 2-0800
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RELIGIOUS SCHOOL SUNDAY
SESSIONS MOVE TO
FRIDAY AFTERNOON

Beginning with the Month of May
Religious School classes will no longer
be held on Sunday mornings. Classes
ordinarily meeting on Sunday will now
be held Friday afternoon from 4 to 6
o'clock. The first Friday class will be
held on May 11th. This arrangement
has been made possible by Daylight
Saving Time extending the Friday
afternoon.

With this procedure the Religious
School students will attend on Monday,
Wednesday and Friday or Tuesday,
Thursday and Friday.

The switch from Sunday mornings
to Friday afternoons was made at the
request of parents of children in the
school.

Lag B'Omer Celebration —

This Sunday morning our Religious
School children will celebrate the holi¬
day of Lag B'Omer by going to Central
Park for a special activity of games
and sports.

CONDOLENCES

We record with sorrow the passing
of Bernard Golding, beloved brother
of our esteemed member, Mrs. S. Law¬
rence Brody.

We also record with sorrow the

passing of D. Samuel Gottesman, be¬
loved brother of our devoted member,
Benjamin Gottesman.

We extend our heartfelt sympathy
to the members of the bereaved fam¬

ilies. May the Almighty spare them
further sorrow for many years to come.

Last Chance to Make Reservations For the
MEN'S CLUB ANNUAL SUPPER MEETING

This Wednesday evening, May 2nd
Our Guest Speaker will be

DR. HARRY G. SCHWARTZ
New York Times Specialist on Soviet Affairs

who will speak on
"SOVIET RUSSIA TODAY"
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Israel D. Rosenberg Ritual
Theodore Comet
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Director
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Samuel A. Marcus Treasurer
Romie Shapiro Secretary
Hyman I. Bucher Pres., Men's Club
Mrs. Hyman Abrams Pres., Sisterhood

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY

Lighting of Candles
Evening

SATURDAY

Morning
Junior Congregation
Weekly Portion: Emor

21:1 - 24:23
Haftorah: Ezekiel 44:15

Evening
Conciusion of Sabbath

DAILY SERVICES*

Morning
Sunday Morning
Evening

*Daylight Saving Time

6:30
6:00

9:00
10:15

Leviticus

- 31
6:40

7:30
8:30
6:00

K-J CALENDAR

Wednesday evening, May 2 at 6:30 —
Men's Club Annual Meeting — Audi¬
torium and Social Hall.

Monday afternoon, May 7 at 12:30
P.M. — Sisterhood Annual Meeting
— Social Hall.

Monday evening, May
Theatre Party.

4 — Sisterhood

Sunday afternoon, May 27
Club Baseball Party.

Men's

YAHKZEITS

April
28—MARCUS ROTHENSTEIN
29—GOLDIE BAUM
30—MINNIE POFCHER
30—JACOB OKUN
30—HERSH HEFFNER
30-MINA KLEIN
30—ROSE RUBIN

May
1 —HARRIS GREEN
2—EDWARD BERNARD
2—MARY ROSENBLUM
2—ETHEL METZGER
3—BETTY COAN
4—HELEN REINHOLD

FLORISTS FOR THE SYNAGOGUE

CROYDON FLORISTS
1154 MADISON AVENUF

(Between 85th & 86th Sts.)
Milton Meyer, Prop. RE 4-6768

Centerpieces - Arrangements - Boxes - Gifts
Special Consideration to Members of

Kehilath Jeshurun

GET ON THE BALL

GET YOUR TICKETS

MEN'S CLUB ANNUAL BASEBALL PARTY

Sunday afternoon, May 27th


